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Carey Certo

From: Edward Gill <egill1969@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 10:42 AM

To: Community Development Email
Subject: CHS Tennis courts - voicing concerns

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city
employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button
to redirect the email for ITD review.

I am writing to voice my concerns to a private entity taking over management of our CHS tennis courts. |
am a parent of a student athlete but consider this to be out of bounds for a public high school to have a
private member-based facility on its taxpayer funded property.

However | do support a cover over the courts, but this should be paid for by the school, athletic boosters
or fundraisers for the tennis team. The courts should remain free and open to all, regardless of income.
Changing to a private enterprise will add cost barriers and restrict opportunities to play for everyone in
the community.

Let’s leverage the other clubs already in the Clark County to allow for practices and matches during rainy
season, rather than this long term private contract. | am sure local clubs will support CHS and that
arrangements can be made (as is done with the swimming team).

Thanks,
Ed Gill



